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Monday 3rd March 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
As you will be aware, the Key Stage Two SATs will be taking place very soon. Including 
this week, we have eight school weeks between now and the SATs week which takes 
place from Monday 12th May.  
 
As a school we have put a number of new initiatives and systems in place to give our 
children the best possible chance of success. What we need over the next few weeks is 
for as many of our children to be in school as much as possible as we will be delivering 
revision and booster sessions to try and prepare children for their assessments.  
 
Good attendance is a key priority across school but particularly for children in Year Six 
who had significant disruption to their learning due to the pandemic. To encourage good 
attendance, we are going to run a reward scheme exclusively for Year Six.  
 
All children who record attendance of 96%+ from Tuesday 4th March until the end of 
SATs week, will receive a £10 cinema or One4all voucher. Strong attendance, as well as 
staying on top of homework, will hopefully provide children with the last push to ensure 
they all reach their potential.  
 
We appreciate your ongoing support with your child’s learning.  
Many thanks,  

Mr Routledge 

 

 


